News from Santa Fe College

Wish Upon a Star Gift Drive for Local Foster Youth

® 28 Oct 2021

October 28, 2021 — Each year, Partnership for Strong_Families works with community partners and donors to
provide holiday “wishes” to over 1,200 local children in foster care. Wish Upon a Star offers an opportunity to add
some joy to their holiday.

Santa Fe College groups, individuals, and families are invited to sponsor one of the stars listed here. Each star
includes information about a child and three of their wishes. Sponsors agree to purchase at least two of the three
items (around $50 total).

To sign up, e-mail sarah.blanc@sfcollege.edu the name and Wish ID number of the star(s) you'd like to sponsor. Let
us know if you’re sponsoring the wish on behalf of your family, an organization, or if you wish to remain anonymous.
We'll send you a confirmation message with your star attached and a couple of follow-up reminders.

Donations should be unwrapped (volunteers will take care of this, and wrapping supply donations are encouraged)
with stars securely attached to each gift. Please drop off donations by Monday, Nov. 29, at 4 p.m in S-135 on SF’s
Northwest Campus.
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